
GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
 

Brother Knights and Friends,  
 
 
                 1.) The Tootsie Roll Drive is now set for September 9th and 10th at the parish you attend.  We will 

need volunteers for Saturday, Sept 9th at the 5pm Mass, and Sunday, Sept 10 after all masses.  Please get 
in contact with your parish reps.  Check your calendars and help out at the Tootsie Roll Drive on these 

days. Your help is greatly appreciated! 
 
                 2.) The Tootsie Roll Drive will then continue at the store fronts and also on the streets. This will 
be Friday, September 15th, & Saturday, September 16th.  We will also be out at the Metra Train Stations in 
Arlington Heights, and the Arlington Park Race Track station. 
             
                  3.) On Thursday September 14th, at 7pm, remember to join us at Holy Rosary Council #4483 
at  15 N. Hickory Street Arlington Heights, Illinois 60005, for our annual "Tootsie Roll Kick Off.”  Come 
join in on the fun! 
 

Please start saving heavy duty gallon containers for the drive. They can be dropped off at the hall. 
 
Another wonderful opportunity to volunteer is for “Feed My Starving Children” on Saturday September 9th 
from 4:30pm to 6:30pm to pack food boxes for children without food. This will be in Schaumburg at: Feed 
My Starving Children at 1072 National Parkway, Schaumburg, Illinois 60173. What a great way to help a 
child in need! Please contact either Bob Gedmin rjgedmin@wowway.com, or Tom Reed at 
golfcraze1@hotmail.com or 630-329-3508. Your help is greatly appreciated.  
 
A quote from brother Phil Kruger is "If everyone does a little, no one has to do a lot.”  Another quote that is 
my favorite is from President John F. Kennedy." Ask not what your country can do for you, but what you 
can do for your country". I would like to change a few words to say “Ask not what your council can do for 
you, but what you can do for your council.”  So, come out and volunteer to help all those with intellectual 
disabilities and make your day brighter. 
 
Thank You For All Your Help! 
 
May God Bless You and Your Families, 
Thomas W. Reed 
Grand Knight 

P.S. — The September Sword & Baldric Meeting has been moved to Tuesday, September 12th at 7:30PM. 

P.S.S. — Effective immediately, at all Degree ceremonies, the doors to the Hall, (front and side), will be        
     locked until the Degree is completed.   
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Deputy Grand Knight’s Report       

 
 
Hello Brother Knights, 
 
Date to Remember — 
 
1-20-2018  Past Grand Knight’s Dinner 
 

Henry 

Warden’s Report  
 
 
 

At the August 3, 2017 meeting Holy Rosary Council will have a first degree.  The degree will start at 7 PM.  All candidates 
should be at the KC Hall by 6:30 PM.  Remember Brothers, that we are all recruiters, not just sponsors.  Please ask some-
one to join.  YOU may be surprised.   
 
 
Thank you,  
Dean Sordyl 

 
 

 
 

 Chancellor’s Report 
 
 

Table of Events 

8-3 1st Degree Ceremony 7:00PM  

8-10 Produce Distribution St Colette 3900 Pheasant Drive 8:30AM-11:30AM 

8-12 Poker Night at KC Hall 2:00PM 

8-17 Social Meeting at KC Hall 7:30PM 

8-19 Sword and Baldric Steak Fry at 603 West Hackberry Arlington Heights ( John Morrow home) 

9-14 Social Meeting at KC Hall - ID Kickoff 7:30PM 



Chaplain’s Report 
                                                    

 

When I think about the month of August I think about St. Augustine. Augustine is known as 

a Doctor of the Church. His writings have inspired and touched many individuals spiritually, 
myself included. Below is a brief except from “Catholics On-Line” about his life and conver-
sion. 
 
“This famous son of St. Monica was born in Africa and spent many years of his life in 
wicked living and in false beliefs. Though he was one of the most intelligent men who 
ever lived and though he had been brought up a Christian, his sins of impurity and his 
pride darkened his mind so much, that he could not see or understand the Divine 
Truth anymore. Through the prayers of his holy mother and the marvelous preaching 
of St. Ambrose, Augustine finally became convinced that Christianity was the one true 
religion. Yet he did not become a Christian then, because he thought he could never 
live a pure life. One day, however, he heard about two men who had suddenly been 

converted on reading the life of St. Antony, and he felt terribly ashamed of himself. "What are we doing?" he 
cried to his friend Alipius. "Unlearned people are taking Heaven by force, while we, with all our knowledge, are 
so cowardly that we keep rolling around in the mud of our sins!" 
 
Full of bitter sorrow, Augustine flung himself out into the garden and cried out to God, "How long more, O Lord? 
Why does not this hour put an end to my sins?" Just then he heard a child singing, "Take up and read!" Think-
ing that God intended him to hear those words, he picked up the book of the Letters of St. Paul, and read the first 
passage his gaze fell on. It was just what Augustine needed, for in it, St. Paul says to put away all impurity and to 
live in imitation of Jesus. That did it! From then on, Augustine began a new life”. 
 
St. Augustine’s life gives hope to us all. May we honor his memory and live our lives in closer communion with God our 
Father, Jesus His Son and the Holy Spirit. 
 
Peace and blessings for a safe and happy summer. 

Deacon Joseph Yannotta 

 
 
 

Building Corporation 
 

Gentlemen: 
 

We are at a critical time for the life and future of the Hall. As the Director of Marketing for the Building Corp, I 
am asking each and everyone of us to take an active role to insure the future of the Hall. Most of our renters are 
Social Media savvy. They do research before booking a hall for their event. What is critical is that we, as members 
all of the Building Corp, help our ongoing efforts to "spread the word" of the renovation and our great facility. 
The easiest and best way to do this is via Facebook. If you are not familiar with Facebook or seem challenged as 
to how to use it to our benefit, we will be conducting an upcoming seminar to walk through the steps and get you 
on board. It is easy and it's help is quite necessary for the sustainability of the Hall.  

Stay tuned for more and thanks.  

Mark Stastny and the BC Officers... 



 

Rosary for Life 
 

 
 

ROSARY FOR LIFE - Third Thursdays at 2:30 pm 
 
Holy Rosary Council Pro life Chair couple:  Jim and Sue McPherrin lead a "Rosary for LIFE"  
on THIRD THURSDAYS at 2:30 pm in St. James Church before the Blessed Sacrament.  
All Holy Rosary Council members are welcome. 
 
Eucharistic Adoration is open to ALL every Thursday at St. James CHURCH from 8 am - 8 pm.  
 
CAN YOU MAKE A HOLY HOUR? 
 
We currently seek "scheduled" Adorers to make one Holy Hour each Thursday before the Blessed 
Sacrament. 
 
These adorers act as "honor guard," as we never leave Our Lord unattended.  Please consider sign-
ing up for an one hour per week in Adoration.  Specifically we have a need for a second adorer to 
cover one hour:  10 am - 11 am.  
 
We ALSO seek Adorers to cover one hour:  3:30 - 4:30 pm.  
 
Contact Jim or Sue McPherrin by phone or email.  Call 847-506-1618 smcpherrin@yahoo.com and 
leave your name ,contact info, and your choice of time in quiet Adoration.  We have subs adorers 
available when you can't make your scheduled time.  Discover the peace and comfort of making a 
regular Holy Hour before Jesus, the Real Presence.  Jesus waits for you in this Sacrament of Love.  

Lucky Bucks 
 

July Lucky Bucks winners were — 

  Lou Skonieczny, William Beiersdorf, Ken Kudla 

   Congratulations to all the winners!! 

 

 



Council Communications 
 
For all members who wish to understand how the council communications currently work.  Below are listed  various methods we are 
currently using and the intended use for each method.  
 
Weekly Blasts: 
The weekly blast is to be used as a reminder for events coming up in the next couple of weeks.  It can also be used to announce events 
missed at our business meeting. Since this blast only comes out on Wednesdays should not be used to announce the passing a brother 
knight or family member. 

Items for the blast should not be more than 1-2 paragraphs. 
Articles should have something to do with our Council, Assembly or local Parishes. 
Articles should not be about outside groups or events that do not concern our council. 
Pictures are allowed and should be in J-peg or JPG format.  

Please submit all requests for the weekly blast by Sunday evenings. Copy the message to the following people.  
Grand Knight Thomas Reed: golfcraze1@hotmail.com 

Brian Marier: BJMKofC4483@outlook.com 
 

Newsletter: 
The Newsletter is to be used to notify members of everything going on in Council, Ladies Auxiliary and parishes.  This would include 
how we did at previous months events, upcoming events, charity funds being dispersed, messages from State or Supreme Councils and 
Basset training. 
Any member who has news from their parish, about the council or the Knights of Columbus, may submit an article for the Newsletter.  
You can include pictures and or fliers for the event. All articles submitted must be approved by the Grand Knight. 
The following Chair officers are required to submit a newsletter article each month.  The Grand Knight, Deputy Grand Knight, Chancel-
lor, Warden and the Chaplain.    
All Articles for the Newsletter need to be submitted by the 15th of each month. Please send your newsletter article to the fol-
lowing e-mail addresses. 

Grand Knight Thomas Reed: golfcraze1@hotmail.com 
Newsletter coordinator: newsletter4483@yahoo.com  

 

Website (Including Facebook page).  
To update anything on our website please e-mail the following people. We will contact our website administrator to process the update.  

Grand Knight Thomas Reed: golfcraze1@hotmail.com 
Brian Marier: BJMKofC4483@outlook.com 

 

Passing of a Brother Knight. 
If wish to notify us of the passing of a Brother Knight. Please notify: 

Grand Knight Thomas Reed: golfcraze1@hotmail.com 
Brian Marier: BJMKofC4483@outlook.com  

The Grand knight should be able to send out a message to our membership through the Supreme website.  We will also try to put it in 
the weekly blast depending on the day of the services.  
Honor Guard:  If an Honor Guard is being requested the proper protocol is to make the request through our Faithful Navigator.   We 
would recommend notifying the following people.   

Faithful Navigator - Mike McEvoy: michaelmcevo@gmail.com  
    Commander - Angelo Cozzarelli: angelocozz@yahoo.com 

Communications for the Assembly - Dean Sordyl: fcseton2410@gmail.com  
 
It is the memberships responsibility to notify us of any change to your E-mail address and mailing address.  If you don’t tell 
us how will we know? 
 

Vivat Jesus 
Brian Marier 
Trustee, Communications.  
 

mailto:BJMKofC4483@outlook.com
mailto:BJMKofC4483@outlook.com
mailto:BJMKofC4483@outlook.com
mailto:angelocozz@yahoo.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Potawatomi Hotel & Casino 
Wednesday, August 16

th
, 2017 

 
Potawatomi Hotel & Casino has undergone a 240 million dollar expansion. It features nearly 3,000 
slot machines, classic table games including poker, Three Card Poker, Blackjack, Craps, Let it Ride. 
You can also go over to the roulette table and spin the wheel. You must be 21 years of age to enter 
the Casino and participate in the package. 

 
 

 

CONTACT: Dean Sordyl at (847) 394-3307 for reservations 
 

 
         NOTE: If you do have a player’s club card, please include your card number. 

 
Legal Names as they appear on the I.D., complete addresses with zip codes,      
telephone numbers and birth dates are required when signing up for the        

package. 
 

 
Note: The Casino requires patrons to have a valid photo I.D. to receive any portion of the package. Winnings over $1199 requires So-
cial Security Card. All times are estimated and subject to change due to circumstances beyond our control. Please note that the Casi-
no reserves the right to modify or change customer package without notice. 
 

Badger High Rollers  

COST: $27 per person 
INCLUDES:  Deluxe transportation  

  $10 Fire Keeper’s Reward Play (slots only) 

  $10 Food & Beverage Credit (May be used in The Buffet restaurant, RuYi, 
   Fire Pit Sports Bar or the Menomonee Valley Food Court.)  
 

     
9:00am Depart:  St Cecilia Church- 700 S Meier Rd, Mount Prospect, IL  

10:30am Approximate arrival at Potawatomi.  All riders should stay seated while the greeter      
  comes onboard to give everyone the rebates and player’s club cards.  

NOTE:  All riders must have a player’s club card to get rebates  

4:30pm Bus departs Potawatomi  

6:00pm Approximate return time to Mt Prospect area    
 

  **Times are estimated and based on traffic**  

Badger High Rollers  
6759 W. Greenfield Ave, West Allis, WI 53214  
     Phone: (414) 266-4400 or 1-800-416-2049 



 

 

 

 
 

 

BEVERAGE ALCOHOL SELLERS & SERVERS  

EDUCATION AND TRAINING 

 
 

SATURDAY AUGUST  5,  2017 
 

And  
 

SATURDAY AUGUST 19, 2017  
 
 

   8:00AM-12:00PM 
 
 
 
 

4 Hour Training  

Program 

4483 Members 

No Cost 

Illinois Liquor  

Control 

Commission 

2017 

Licensed Course 

Physical Properties of  

Alcohol 

Prevention and  

Intervention 

State and Local Statutes 

DUI 

ID Techniques 

Dram Shop and Liability 

Coverage 

 

CLASS LOCATION 

 

KC HALL 

15 N. Hickory 
Arlington Heights, IL  

60004 
(847) 255-4483 



Remember in Prayer       
 

Let us keep all of the following in our Prayers 
 

Karen Balaskas    Ray & Gloria Check  Dick Clark         
Marilyn Dockus                Bob Gaudio      Don Hecht        
Ashyln Kiwala          John & Cathy Morrow     Paul Schmidt            
Dean Sordyl      Tony Sulla                           
                 
Please pray for the thousands of innocent babies who will be killed in the US, this month, by abor-
tions,  for our United States Military troops in harm’s way, the victims of natural disasters, peace and 
all deceased Knights and their families. 
  

TO BE ADDED OR DELETED FROM PRAYER LIST 
Contact Brother Deacon Joseph at jyannotta@comcast.net 

Remember All deceased Knights and their families 

September 2017 Calendar of Events 

      Remember our          
Deceased 

 
James Stastny     

 
Joyce Cremius 

 
Tom Durand 

 
PGK Tom Lazzara 

 

PGK Al Eberhart     
 

"Please pray for those 
Knights, Ladies, Families 

and Friends who have 
passed before us."  

Produce Mobile 
 

Could you, a loved one or a friend use free produce and bread stuffs??  The Produce Mobile from the Chicago Food Depository is co-

ning back to St. Colette 3900 Pheasant Drive Rolling Meadows, IL  60008 on August 10, 2017.  Rain, snow or shine, our guests will be 
there. Will you be able to help? Produce and bread stuffs are available to our guests or anyone you may know who could use free food 
beginning around 9AM and finishing around 11:30AM or so.  Again, our guests do not need any form of ID. Volunteers are needed to 
get carts from the Jewel Store, empty the truck, sort the goods, bag and distribute the goods finally, clean up. Volunteers, dress for the 
weather!  

For more information or to volunteer, please contact Mark Stastny at 847-632-1630. Thank you.  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   
 
 
 

 4 
Business Meeting        

7:30PM                 
Building Corp.      
Annual Report               

Building Corp Election 

1 
 

2 
 

3 4 5 
 

Squires Meeting 
6:30 P.M. 

6 
 

Polish Council 

 
 

7 
 
 

8 
 

9 
 

ID Drive  
at Parishes 

10 
 

ID Drive  
at Parishes 

11 12 
 

Sword & Baldric 
7:30PM 

 

13 14 

ID Kickoff Party 
7:30PM 

15 
 

ID Drive 

16 
 

ID Drive 

17 18 19 
 

Seton Assembly  
7:30PM 

20 21  

Social Meeting 

                                                 

22 23 
 

24 25 
 

26 
 

Building Corporation 
Meeting 

6:30 P.M. 

27 28 
Charity Meeting          

7:00 PM                    
Officers Meeting        

7:30 PM 

29 30 
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August 2017 Calendar of Events 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 
 
 
 

2 
 

3 
 

Business Meeting        
7:30PM 

 

4 
 

5 
 

6 7 8 
 

Squires Meeting 
6:30 P.M. 

 
 

9 
 

Polish Council 

 

10 
 

Sword & Baldric  
7:30PM 

11 
 

12 

13 14 
 

15 
 

16 

 

17 
 

Social Meeting    
7:30PM 

18 

 
19 
 

BASSET 
8am—Noon 

20 21 22 
 

Seton Assembly  

23 24 
 

25 
 

26 
 

27 28 
 

29 
 

Building Corp.      
Meeting 

6:30 P.M. 

30 31 
 

Charity Meeting          
7:00 PM                    

Officers Meeting        
7:30 PM 

  


